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Welcome to the first WMC Newsletter of 2017!
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Commodore's Report

Dear Members

It has only been a couple of weeks since you voted me in as Commodore of WMC and I thank you. So far I do not have a lot to say as I am just settling in and testing the water.

We now have a full committee with new blood and some of the members from last year’s committee and they are a great team. We had our first meeting on Thursday January 19 and we are looking forward to a successful 2017.

Our next function is on 11th February, Valentines dinner dance, and this is being organised by Janet and her social team so please come along and bring your friends. We are soon to take delivery of a Skittle Alley and once we have had some practice we will invite other clubs to visit us and show them how to play and relieve them of their money over the bar. Frank and co are putting on a function for us in the future and we will let you know details soon.

Also we had a great Quiz night organised by Chris and this was very successful so hopefully he will do more in the future.

Jan, Mandy and Gill are doing the in house catering for the next few functions and it would be nice if some of you who are good cooks would let Jan have your names if you are willing to help when we are short of helpers.

We need ideas so please use the suggestion box to let us know what things you would like us to try to do to make the club a fun place.

Well that's all for now, Happy Boating!

Roy Nash
Commodore
January 2017 
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Thank You from the outgoing Commodore
 

I would like to thank the members for the lovely garden pot, complete with plants and beautifully wrapped, which was presented to me at the AGM.  Thank you also for all the garden vouchers which I will thoroughly enjoy spending.  Some will go towards shrubs to fill gaps in our garden and the rest I will use on the club garden.

 

Thank you also for promoting me to Commodore and Chrissie Drummie  to Vice Commodore.  It is lovely to have that sort of appreciation.

 

I wish Roy a very happy and successful stint as Commodore, I am sure he will do an excellent job.

 

Lesley Hamments
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Dates for your diary ... 

February
Saturday 11th                        Valentine's Night

March
Saturday 4th                           Fitting Out Supper
Sunday 19th                           St Patrick's Day Lunch

Please ensure that should you wish to attend any of the above events, that your names are put down on the noticeboard at the club as soon as possible.  Thank you.

With regards to the above forthcoming functions, please don't forget that the club is always looking for members to volunteer and help organise these events.  If you don't feel that is something that you can do, you can always offer to help with the decorations, which are usually done on a Friday evening, and help is always required to clear tables, wash up, tablecloths to be laundered.

There are many jobs and so few people ... can you give any time to help?
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You are invited to the ATYC Dinner Dance 2017

The ATYC is returning to the Crowne Plaza Hotel, Marlow on Saturday 25th February 2017 for their annual dinner dance.  The festivities will begin at 18,15pm, for 19.00pm, dancing to a 5 piece band until midnight.

Please feel free to bring as many friends and guests as you like, they will be very welcome.  Tables will seat 8 or 10 people, and there is a maximum number of 80 attendees.  Bookings will be accepted on a first come first serve basis, and the dress code is blazer or black tie.

Tickets are £39.50 for adults and £19.50 for children (aged 10-16 years of age).

The menu choices and booking forms are attached to this newsletter. 

AGM Update

Your 2017 Committee is: 

POSITION
NAME
Commodore

Roy Nash

Vice Commodore

Gillian Watson

Rear Commodore – Non Tidal

Terry Hoyle

Acting Rear Commodore - Tidal

Chris Walpole

Honorary Secretary

Rob Fry

Honorary Treasurer

Phil Boys

Membership Secretary

Theresa Doig

Health and Safety, Security Officer

Brian Carter

Minutes Secretary

Deirdre Sambridge

Booking Secretary

Christine Huckin

Social Secretaries

Jan Lucas and Mandy Hoyle

General Duties

John McPhee
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A big thank you to the Weybridge Mariners for their get well cards, kind thoughts and messages.

Very much appreciated

Ann Fowler
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Chris Knight would like to offer his apologies to any WMC Members who did not receive the invitation to attend his 80th birthday party, which took place at the club on 21st January.

[image: image8.jpg]



· In Memoriam

Gladys Boys

Weybridge Mariners were very sorry to hear of the death of Gladys Boys.  Our thoughts are with Phil Boys and family at this very sad time.

Gladys' funeral will be held at Woking Crematorium, Hermitage Road, Woking, GU21 8TJ on Monday 13th February at 2.00pm. 

Afterwards a wake will be held at the Red Lion Pub, Village Road, Thorpe, Surrey, TW20 8UE.

Instead of sending flowers, the family are hoping that people will consider making a small donation to the Seashell Trust.  This charity is a school, dedicated to providing a creative, happy and secure environment for children and adults with complex and severe learning disabilities, which include little or no language abilities.  Gladys' great grandson, Thomas, is a pupil at the school.
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